
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                       
 
 
 
 
 

29 January 2016 
 
Dear parents 
 
Active Kids 
The vouchers are being given out again when you shop at Sainsburys, and this will continue until 3 May (the day 
after the May Day bank holiday).  Please help us to collect again, as every little helps!  There is a collection box at 
the front desk. 
 
Note for parents of children in Class 1 
Parents of children in Class 1, who are going on the trip to Keswick Museum on Tuesday 2 February, should 
remember to send their child's booster seat (named please) in to school, so that it can be used on the minibus. 
 Also remember that coats, gloves, hats and wellies or outdoor shoes will be needed; it is hoped that the children 
will be able to go to the playground in Fitz Park as part of the day out.  Many thanks. 

 
Finally, to help with some upcoming classroom work, please can you search at 
home for the following: 
 

 an empty cereal box (one per child) for making a dinosaur habitat with Mrs 
Corrie next week 

 a large stone or pebble for Art on Tuesday (best if smooth as the children 
are going to paint them) 
 

Free to a good home? 
We have taken delivery of some new tables for Class 2, so have 12 tables to dispose of.  If you would like to take 
any of them off our hands, please let school know before half term.  We can then arrange a day for you to collect 
them; if no-one comes forward, they will be disposed of after half term.  

 
School satisfaction questionnaire for parents 
Please find enclosed a school satisfaction questionnaire for parents to complete.  As we strive to provide the best 
education for every child, we look to parents to help us understand how well we are meeting that challenge.  I'd be 
very grateful if you could complete the questionnaire so we can analyse the data and learn from your feedback. 
 
Dates for your diary  
Tues 2 Feb – Class 1 visit to Keswick Museum 
Wed 10 Feb – Friends meeting, 7 pm, Butchers Arms 
Fri 12 Feb – break up for half term 
Mon 22 Feb – return to school after half term 
Wed 24 to Fri 26 Feb – Y5 and Y6 residential at Hawse End, Keswick 
Fri 26 Feb – swimming for children in Reception and Years 1-4 only 
Thur 3 Mar – World Book Day 
Wed 16 Mar – parents appointments (more information to follow) 
Thur 24 Mar – break up for Easter holidays 
 
Yours sincerely; 

 
Mr D Priestley 
 

Crosby Ravensworth C of E (Aided) School 
Crosby Ravensworth 
Penrith 
Cumbria 
CA10 3JJ 
 
Telephone: 01931-715265  
Email: admin@crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk 
Website: www.crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk 
 
Head Teacher: Mr D Priestley 
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